
http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=11957 

Ribbon Cutting Friday at Falls City Business 
The Falls City Chamber of Commerce invites Chamber members and the public to help welcome
Martha Chapple as the new owner of Wolfes Printing Friday morning at 10:30 a-m.  
A ribbon cutting will be held.  Wolfes is located at 1607 Stone Street.  


